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10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 24 July 1996

DI e

Following further discussions with John Hume, you may be interested to

see the attached further letter from the Prime Minister to Mr. Hume. As

before, I would be grateful if knowledge of this could be restricted as far as

possible. Publicity at this stage can only be damaging.
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